
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
July 11, 2009 Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
  
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:15 p.m. 
  
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland and Linwood Nooe.   
  
There was no meal.  

   
Standing in for Safety Officer Tommy Jackson, Kerry Minninger presented a safety 
presentation concerning aircraft tire and wheel safety issues. Using his experience with 
a cracked wheel he emphasized the importance of inspecting wheels and tires as part of 
every preflight. 
  
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $10,517, with 61 
members. Dee reported the fly in was the most profitable ever with a net profit of $940. 
  
New Members:  Boyd Robertson introduced prospective members Maurice Thomas Jr., 
Todd Barnthouse and Mark Barnthouse. Motion was made, seconded, and unanimously 
approved to accept them as members of CMLF.  
  
New Business. 
None  
  
Old Business.  
Aerobatic Box, Christmas parade and runway work. Nothing new.  
  
Dr. Bob motioned to adjourn. With a second by Jim Richardson, the meeting adjourned 
at 12:55 p.m. 
 


